
 

 

 

 

Oakridge Primary School 

PSHE / RSE Parental Consultation 

 

Thank you very much for responding to our survey regarding our PSHE and RSE 

curriculum. 

We are very pleased to say that 98% of respondents thought that the content 

of our curriculum is appropriate. 

Suggested additions included: 

• The importance of not littering 

• Looking after pets and animals 

• Vaping 

We are going to incorporate these ideas into our learning about responsible 

choices and being a citizen. Vaping is covered alongside smoking in Year 5. 

We are also going to build ‘The impact of Littering’ into our assembly schedule. 

We are also going to support the Keep Britain Tidy campaign ‘The Great British 

Spring Clean which in 2024 runs from 15th to 24th March. 

Others comments included regarding the curriculum included: 

• “A good varied programme.” 

• “An excellent, well-balanced and varied curriculum.” 

It was very useful to receive your feedback and thank you for taking the time 

to provide it. 

 

 


